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Onward & Upward to School Year 2023-24!

All staff members, instructional and non-instructional, are required to attend the opening program at
8 a.m., on Tuesday, Aug. 29 in the William G. Houston Middle School auditorium. There will be re-
freshments in the cafeteria from 7:30-10:45 a.m. You can view the full schedule HERE.

Please note, Every Child Matters will be observed by the District on Sept. 28. Meanwhile, t-shirts can
be purchased from 7:30-8 a.m. and at 8:30 a.m. on Aug. 29 for $20 (cash or Venmo).

Personnel Actions

STAFF ALERTS!!!

The Board of Education
approved:

Probationary Appointments ...

Teaching Assistants
(effective 8/29/23):

Maria Chirico, and Allison Victor

Personal Care Aides
(effective 8/29/23):

Liam Pershyn, Megan Mangan, Kelly
Rose Murray, and Allison Zabawa

Bus Driver
(effective 8/29/23):
Lori Raphael

Resignations ...

Larry Church, Bus Mechanic/Master
(effective 8/2/23)

Lori Raphael, Bus Attendant
(effective 8/28/23)

Lindsay Chaples, Elementary Educa-
tion (effective 7/17/23)

Chad Quain, Technology Education
(effective 8/25/23)

Resignations for the Purpose
of Retirement ...

Susan Huber, Senior Clerk Typist
(effective 1/01/2024).

Brian Kelley, School Counselor
(effective 7/28/23)
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*Don’t Make This
Expensive Mistake!

Security film has been installed on all first- floor
windows and doors throughout the District.
WE CANNOT TAPE ANYTHING to these glass surfaces.

The security film is installed on the INSIDE of the glass.
Any adhesive—tape, stickers, etc. —damages the
shatter-proof film, which compromises security

and voids the warranty. Repair is very costly.

*You Must Have School ID
to Use Lake Shore’s
District Office Entrance!

There is only one secure entry to the High School, and
that is the main entrance facing Beach Road. ONLY
Board of Education members and Lake Shore employ-
ees may use the District Office entrance (facing the
transportation center and North Main Street). YOU
WILL NEED to SHOW SCHOOL ID to ACCESS THE BUILD-
ING THROUGH THE DISTRCT OFFICE ENTRANCE. Those
without a school ID, will be asked to enter through the
main entrance of the building. NOTE: Students must
always enter the High School main entrance, not the
District Office entrance.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rGIvcyW7qtiA2fCbR9czXahKh3oVAkWsREv1B6ZSGh4/edit

